
Year 6 had an incredible trip to the Imperial War Museum 
in Manchester! They immersed themselves in a 360-degree 
cinematic experience and became Ninjas during a thrilling 
secret mission. They explored over 1,000 artefacts from 
World War I to the present day and even had the chance 
to sketch some of the tanks and other weaponry. Upon 
their return to school, they wrote detailed recounts of 
their day to share their memories.

Last week, as part of UK Parliament Week, the children 
learned about the role of Parliament and the government 
during their PSHE lessons. Working in groups, they 
examined current affairs and ranked them from least to 
most important, debating their choices as if they were 
members of Parliament.

In English, they have been researching wolves to prepare 
for writing a non-chronological report. The children are 
focusing on presenting their work effectively, incorporating 
key Year 6 grammar, and using technical vocabulary to 
make their reports stand out.
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‘Wow, I can’t believe the effect and destruction that a 
nuclear bomb would have if it went off in Manchester’

‘This is the best day ever!’


